The monthly meeting for the Town of Grant was held November 14th, 2022.
Chairman Mark Dietsche called the meeting to order. Minutes of the October 10th, 2022, meeting were read. Supervisor Dave Buchner made a motion to accept the minutes as read.  Supervisor Brad Larson seconded the motion. Motion carried 
The treasurer’s report was given. Motion made by Dave Buchner to accept the treasurer’s report, seconded by Brad Larson. Motion carried. 
Chairman Mark Dietsche asked for public comment. 
Discussed broadband funding for the town, currently we are still in a holding pattern waiting for the state to offer grant monies again.
Ronald Horn suggested to have the budget summary read at the September meeting, and the budget and levy approval meeting in October for next year. 
Patrolman’s report was given. It is currently snowing, and roads are slippery. Dave has sanded the intersections as needed. 
Brad Larson has purchased the antennas for the new shop garage doors to allow the remote to reach the automatic opener. 
Jim Ackerlund reported on the new drug testing meeting. The town will need to adopt the new policy. The county is ending this service and all municipalities are responsible for their own drug testing as of Jan. 1st. Motion made to adopt the DOT Substance Abuse Policy made by Brad Larson. Seconded by Dave Buchner. Motion Passed.
BJ Hussie will monitor the Town’s fire extinguishers. We are now on his annual check list. 
Bills were audited, approved, and paid. 
Brad Larson made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Seconded by Dave Buchner. Motion carried.
Roseann Bowe, Clerk
